
12 November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Forum

We wrote to you in September to introduce ourselves as the new Raising Standards Leads
that joined the Crestwood family at Easter. One of our roles is to increase the opportunities
for parents and carers to be positively involved in school life at Crestwood and to support the
school in the raising of standards.

With this in mind, we have set up a Parent Forum and would like to thank those parents who
joined us at the meeting in September. The forum meets termly, in person, and allows
parents/carers to provide feedback on how the school is improving and how further changes
can be made. It is an opportunity to look at and review policies; provide feedback on
initiatives and suggest ideas for how we can develop as a school community. Our ultimate
aim is to allow for better communication between yourselves and the school.

No previous experience is necessary! The forum is open to parents/carers who want to take
a more active role in improving the opportunities and school experiences of our children, as
we all share the same goal.

The next meeting of the Parent Forum will be on Thursday 14 November 2024 at
4.00pm on the Cherbourg Campus.

If you wish to know more, or would like to put yourself forward for the Parent Forum please
email: parentforum@crestwood.hants.sch.uk

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely

Chris Hook Jennie Wright Kaye Bezant
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